Jordan Dunham
 4709 Largo Trail, Garland, TX 75044 | 469-450-4238 | jnd170230@utdallas.edu 

April 15, 2020

Andrea Voelker
Chief Human Resources Officer
Hudson School District
644 Brakke Drive
Hudson, WI 54016

Dear Ms. Voelker:
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am currently seeking a secondary mathematics teaching position at Hudson Middle School. I recently graduated from the University of Texas at Dallas with a Bachelor of Science in Interdisciplinary Studies with an emphasis in mathematics and certification in Mathematics (4-8) through the UTeach Dallas Program. I attended Garland ISD schools in elementary and middle school and would like to return to provide students with the same wonderful learning experiences I had and reinvest into the school. I heard about the position through my mother, who is a fourth-grade teacher at Armstrong elementary. I enjoyed hearing about the house concept that Hudson has to help educators grow from one another and provide an interdisciplinary approach to students. 
During my time at the University of Texas at Dallas, I had the opportunity to be a part of the UTeach Dallas Program and experience teaching within the elementary, middle, and high school level. Not only did this program help me learn how to connect with students and manage a classroom, it also taught me how to create and deliver lessons that engages all types of learners and implement teaching strategies to reinforce important concepts throughout class. I believe that all students can succeed in mathematics. Through implementing collaborative discussions, hands-on activities, and stimulating visuals, I plan to make challenge all my students and encourage students to work past difficulty. 
As someone who has worked past difficult sections of math as a student, and has a passion for math, I am sure that I would make an excellent math teacher and a great addition to the Hudson Middle School faculty. I would be honored to meet you in person to further discuss my qualifications and experiences. Thank you for your time and I look forward to meeting you. 

Sincerely,
Jordan Dunham
